Self-Assessment Visit of MBA (Master of Business Administration):

QEC Lahore Campus conducted Self-Assessment Visit of MBA program on 5t December
2020, Saturday. Dr. Zia Ullah, Professor & HoD, Department of Business Administration,
Lahore LEADS University was invited as external evaluator. Program team consists of two
faculty members from FAST School of Management i.e. Dr. Ahmed Arif, Assistant professor,
Internal AT member, MBA 1.5 Coordinator and Mr. Muhammad Ali, Assistant Professor,
Internal AT member, MBA 2 year Coordinator. Visit starts with opening meeting of external
evaluator with MBA coordinators, AT Team and QEC Team. Panel worked on SAR, meeting
with faculty members was also part of the visit. Visit was concluded with exit meeting with
worthy Campus Director, Dr. Hamid Hassan; HoD, FAST School of Management, Dr. Mian
Muhammad Atif, AT Team and QEC Team. External evaluator presented the findings on the

visit. At the end group photo was taken and shield was presented to external by Campus
Director, Dr. Hamid Hassan.

Figure 1: Dr. Hamid Hassan, Campus Director FAST presenting shield to external evaluator, Dr. Zia Ullah, Professor & HoD,
Department of Business Administration, Lahore LEADS University.



Figure 2: Group photo with external evaluator, Campus Director, HoD FSM, AT and QEC Team.



